
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

May 26 to June 2, 2019 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 312   

                                                  calls for service. 

 

Theft from a vehicle 

A vehicle was stopped for a vehicle code violation on 5/27/19 at about 11:03PM, in 

the area of Baldwin Ave. and Orange Grove Ave. The driver and two passengers were 

found to be in possession of stolen property taken from a Sierra Madre resident’s 

truck a few hours earlier. The owner was located and responded to the traffic stop to 

identify his property. The female passenger was on probation and the male passenger 

had a warrant out for his arrest.  All three were arrested for theft and taken to the 

Pasadena Police jail. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Attempted Home Burglary 

Officers responded to a possible burglary in progress at 2:11PM in the 200 block of 

E. Orange Grove Ave. on Tuesday, 5/28/19. Upon arrival, officers discovered a 

cracked, but intact, patio window. All doors and windows were secured and it did 

not appear that the subjects successfully entered the residence.  Officers at the scene 

were then contacted by Arcadia PD with information that several suspects were 

detained from an attempted burglary close by in their city. 

This is an ongoing investigation 

 

Suspicious Person  

On Thursday, 5/30/19 at 2:50AM, SMPD officers received a call for service regarding 

a suspicious occupied vehicle parked in the 200 block of N. Sunnyside Ave. with the 

engine running for over an hour.  Following an interview with the driver, it was 

determined that he was in possession of a controlled substance and drug 

paraphernalia.  He was arrested and taken to the Pasadena Police jail. 

Case to Detectives.  

 

IF YOU SEE SOMETHING SAY SOMETHING! 


